
Week Commencing 24th April 2023 
 
Celebration Assembly: In our Celebration Assembly today, The Headteachers Award was presented to All of 
Class Four, for the impeccable way they behaved and represented the School on the trip last week. 
Star of the Week Certificates were awarded to Emeli, Parker, Tamzin, Harry F, Jesse and Tommy. Well done 
everyone! 
 
Clubs: Clubs start TODAY!  We still have spaces, please contact the office if you would like to book your child into 
any. The letter is attached. 
                                                                                                                                   
SSFA Quiz Night: Thank you to everyone that attended the quiz night on Friday. Thanks also to The SSFA you did 
a superb job organising such a fun event. We'll have a grand total for you soon. 
 
Herts4Hearts Clothing Collection: We have a collection taking place on the 4th May. If you're due a clear out, 
now is the time. Please bring your bags of clothes when you drop off on the morning of the 4th. An area will be set 
out in the playground for you. 
 
Forest School: Please make sure you send a pair of full-length trousers for your child on Forest School days. 
Class Three and Four will be attending this week. 

Breakfast and After School Club:  Please make sure you book your child into the sessions in advance. These 
are both staffed and catered for by expected attendance. We can't guarantee you a space should your child just 
arrive on the day. This can be done online (bookings close at midnight the day before) or by calling the office on 
the day the after-school club is required. 
 
Wednesday PE: Please could all children come to school in their indoor school shoes and bring their trainers or 
use their outside shoes for their PE lesson.  
 
Outdoor Clothes and shoes: The children will be playing on the field at break and lunch unless it is raining. 
Please make sure they have clothes to wear over their school uniform e.g. joggers and a sweatshirt and either 
waterproof trainers, wellies or spare socks. 
 
Stapleford Primary School Lottery: Thank you for continuing to buy tickets. Spread the word - anyone can play 
- Tickets cost £1 and 40p from every ticket sale comes directly to the school. Click on the link to buy 
tickets https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stapleford-church-of-england-va-primary-school  

 

Stapleford Primary School - Your School Lottery 

Help us to raise funds and deliver vital work by supporting 
our school when you play Your School Lottery. 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 

Facebook/Instagram/Twitter: Find us @staplefordprimaryschool on both Facebook and Instagram 
and @Staplefordps on Twitter - Updates and information can be found there. Please like and share our lovely school. 
 
Dates for the Diary 
 
This Half Term  
Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday Monday 
Thursday 4th May - Herts4Hearts Clothing Collection 
Friday 5th May - Coronation Celebrations 
Monday 8th May - Bank Holiday Monday 
Tuesday 9th to Friday 12th May - SATs week 
Tuesday 16th May - KS2 K'nex Challenge 
 
SSFA - Dates for the Diary 
Friday 5th May - Coronation Celebration 
Saturday 8th July - Summer Fayre  
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